From: <u>Daveen Ken Jones</u>
To: <u>UTC DL Records Center</u>

**Subject:** Comment on Puget Sound Energy"s 20-Year Plan and Colstrip Coal Mine

**Date:** Saturday, February 27, 2016 1:25:33 PM

Docket Numbers: UE-141170 and UG-141169 February 27, 2016

Dear WA Utilities and Transportation Commission,

We are Puget Sound Energy customers. We have no other choice of a different company to get our electricity from. We have also been buying into the PSE Green Power Program since its inception.

Now we are questioning our choice of giving them extra money each month, when they are wanting to continue putting our money into their coal plant in Montana for the next 20 years. That means that we are supporting a coal mine operating in this day and age, when there are much better options on where to put our money.

We would like them to put our money into transitioning to clean energy, especially solar. There are local companies in our county making solar panels and we would like to see even more local jobs instead of sending jobs and our money elsewhere for the next 20 years to support an energy source that pollutes another state and the planet.

Please stop Puget Sound Energy's plans. You owe it to the customers that you are there to protect, and you owe it to the planet.

Thank you,
Daveen and James Jones
Bellingham, WA 98229-6505

Sent from Mail for Windows 10